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Election of a Parent Governor at Ryefield School 
 
The governing body is responsible for both the conduct of the school and for promoting                             
high standards. The governing body carries out its role by setting the vision for the school                               
and then ensuring that the school works efficiently and effectively towards achieving its                         
vision. The governing body of our school is made up of parent governors, staff governors                             
and community governors. A vacancy has arisen for a parent governor to take up their role                               
in May. 
  
Parents interested in nominating themselves as parent governors are requested to                     
download the nomination form from the school’s website, complete and return it to the                           
Clerk to the Governors, c/o the school. Nomination forms may be typewritten or                         
handwritten. Paper copies of the nomination form are available from the school’s                       
reception. All nominations must be seconded, and all nominated candidates and their                       
seconders must have pupils on the school register on the closing date for receipt of                             
nominations. 
 
All nominations must be received by 12noon on Friday 22​nd​ March 2019. 
 
The website contains the following information relating to parent governor elections: 

● Information for Potential Parent Governors 
● Letter Inviting Parent Governor Nominations 
● Ryefield School Parent Governor Nomination Form March 2019 
● Ryefield School Procedure for the Election or Appointment of Parent Governors 

  
If, having read the information on the website, you have any questions about what it means                               
to be a governor or about the election process please contact me at jbeater@vlt.org.uk or                             
through the school on​ ​01895 547036. 
  
 
  
Janet Beater 
Clerk to the Governors 
 

 



School Lunches 
 
We will be celebrating St Patrick’s Day on Friday 15th March with a special menu and will                                 
change the fish and chips menu to Thursday 14th March.   
 

Please could we ask parents to re-order their child’s lunch for  
Thursday and Friday next week via sQuid 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Dates For Your Diary 

 
Wednesday 13th March Parents Evening - 3.30pm - 5.30pm 

Thursday 14th March Class Photographs 

Thursday 14th March Parents Evening - 6.00pm - 8.00pm 

Friday 15th March Year 6 to Junior Citizen Event at Brunel - PM 

Friday 15th March Non-Uniform Day - MS Society and MS Trust  
- children to wear Orange or Blue - £1 donation 

Thursday 28th March Mother’s Day Shop - Friends of Ryefield 

Friday 29th March Darwin Class assembly @ 2.45pm 

Friday 29th March KS1 Disco - 4.00pm - 5.30pm 
KS2 Disco - 6.00pm - 7.30pm 

Friday 5th April TERM ENDS 
KS1 - 1.30pm / KS2 - 1.35pm 

 


